

Spring Cleanup!

Roll Off Dumpsters Friday, May 16 through Monday, May 19, 2025

You know it's Spring when the roll off dumpsters appear! Get rid of some of the unwanted junk that has been taking up space in your unit.

Two dumpsters will be placed in the Borough – one on Pennsbury Boulevard at the intersection of Carriage Circle closest to the entryway, and another on Carriage Circle, in the 500 block.

<u>Place items as far back in the dumpsters as possible</u> so that all residents can benefit from this service. *No items are to be left outside the dumpsters.*

Construction materials, appliances and items containing Freon, electronic devices, propane tanks and paint cans, are <u>prohibited</u>.

Construction materials are **never** permitted to be disposed of within the Borough.

Please consult the flyer distributed with the most recent Borough newsletter for information on the free service offered to residents by County Hauling for Household Hazardous Waste and E-Waste removal.

REMINDER: ROLL OFF DUMPSTERS ARE FOR THE CONVENIENCE OF <u>PENNSBURY</u> RESIDENTS ONLY.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.